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SUBSCRIPTION 
One Year, in Nebraska $2.00 
One Year, Outside Nebraska 2.25 

Every subscription is regarded 
as an open account The names 

of subscribers will be instantly 
removed from our mailing list at 
expiration of time paid for, if the 
publisher shall be notified; other- 
wise the subscription remains in 
force at the designated subscrip- 
tion price. Every subscriber must 
understand that these conditions 
are made a part of the contract 
between publisher and subscriber. 

Display advertising is charged 
for on a basis of 25c an inch (one 
column wide) per week. Want 
ads 10c per line, first insertion. 
Subsequent insertions 5c per line. 

Congressman Miller’s 

Weekly Letter 

Corn Freeze Upsets Feeding 
Operations. The recent corn 

freeze has seriously upset feering 
operations throughout the coun- 

try. Of all hogs coming to the 
Omaha market at least 42% are 

being penalized because they are 

either over or under weight— 
26% weigh over 270 pounds and 
16% under 200 pounds. All the 
markets in the country are glutt- 
ed with half fed cattle, hogs and 
sheep because the feeder has no 

corn to complete his feeding op- 
erations. There are now 32% 
les cattle on feed in Nebraska 
than last year. It looks as tho I 
there might be a heavy liquida- 
tion of breeding stock for the 
next year. Livestock raisers will 
probably take from one to two 
dollars less per hundrtd pounds 
for their feeders this fall. Our 
mail indicates a general dissatis- 
faction with the constant meddl- 
ing by the OPA and the WFA in 
the livestock business. These 
agencies have advisory boards 
but do not accept their advice 
unless it conforms to the precon- 
ceived ideas of the ill informed 
members of OPA and WFA. 

Annapolis and West Point. I 
have recently been informed that 
1 will have one vacancy for the 
classes of 1945 in each of the 
Academies mentioned above. To 
give every boy in the district an 

equal chance I will make my 
recommendations for appoint- 
ment on the basis of the grades 
attained in an examination given 
by the Civil.Service Commission. 
This examination will be given 
on July 29, 1944. Those boys de- 
siring to take it should write me 

not, later than June 20, 1944. 
Montgomery Ward Seizure. So 

much has been said about the 
seizure of Montgomery Ward & 
Co., by the government, with a 

display of military power, that 
people have formed their opin- 
ions on the matter. The subse- 
quent return of the property has 
not altered the facts of the seiz- 
ure. Investigations have been 
started in both houses of Con- 
gress and, unless choked off by 
the Administration, they will re- 

veal all the facts surrounding 
this high handed action. Con- 
gressman Carl T. Curtis of Ne- 
brarska is one of the minority 
members of the House Commit-1 
tee. The investigation ay reveal 
why the Attorney General felt 
that Montgomery Ward was 

breaking the law known as the 
Smith-Connolly Act when he 
could not see that John L. Lewis 
was breaking it in the miners 
strike last fall. It hardly looks 
like even handed Justice. 

An interesting angle of the 
case was presented by a state- 
ment in a letter received from a 

friend. It was to the effect that 
75% of the people he talked to 
said they were willing tol bet that 
Congress would holler, rant, 
stamp their feet and wave their 
hands about it and call it an out- 

rage but that it would not do 
one single thing to pass a law to 
correct it. The “75% af the 
people” are probably right, but 
not because individual members 
of Congress, and especially the 
Nebraska members, want it that 
way. If nothing is done to cor- 
rect the situation it will be be- 
cause the Administration, by its 
control of the powerful Rules 
Committee in the House and equ- 
ally powerful committees in the 
Senate can keep bills it opposes 
from coming to the floor. Only 
when public opinion is strongly 
exerted on the members of the 
majority can this be overcome. 

Congress has elready passed laws 
governing labor relations in war- 

time, but laws to be effective 
must be enforced without fear or 
favor. 

v CHAMBERS ITEMS_ 
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Miu Phyllis Carpenter 

Beryle Porter of Seward, arriv- 
ed in Ewing Saturday evening 
where her father George Porter 
met her and brought her to 
Chambers, where she is visiting 
him for some time. 

Mr. and Mrs. Charles Dellegge 
and family and Mr. and Mrs. 
Harvey Pichler and son had din- 
ner Sunday afternoon with Mr. 
and Mrs. Lloyd Pichler and 
family. 

A letter was received recently 
from Carpenter’s Mate 2-c Ker- 
init Grimes, which said that he 
had seen Radio Technician 2-c 
Edward Grimes’ ship and that 
the two ships had been together 
for several days. The letter was 

sent from some where in New 
Guinea. 

Dinner guests in the C. I. Blake 
home Sunday afternoon are as 
follows: Mrs. Gladys Green and 
Maurvin, Mr. and Mrs. Duke 

and daughter, Mr. and Mrs. Lee 
Blake and son, of O’Neill, Mr. and 
Mrs. Roy Coolidge and Edward 
and Virginia Smith, Mr. and Mrs 
Fred Catron, Elvin Forbes, of 
Amelia, Frank Nachtman, of 
Basset, and Will Blake of Bur- 
well. 

Mr. and Mrs. L. V. Cooper and 
Mrs. Clarence Tibbetts went to 
Winner, S. D., Saturday morning 
to Mlsit in dhe Harry Cooper 
borne. They returned to Cham- 
bers Monday afternoon. 

Mr. and Mrs. George Fullerton 
and family had dinner Sunday 
with the Charles Spath family. 

Mrs. George Kelly artd Mrs. 
Effie McKamy went to Orchard 
Sunday to visit with Mr. and 
Mrs. Willard Shearer and daugh- 
ter. Mrs. Shearer is Mrs. Mc- 
Kamy’s daughter. 

Junior Rothchild, who has been 
attending the school for the blind 
in Omaha, arrived home Sunday 
to spend the summer vacation. 
Be had started Saturday by bus 
Reed, Mr. and Mrs. Guy Blake 
but was delayed at Wisner be- 
cause of road conditions. Later 
that day he reached Norfolk, 
where he \tfas taken suddenly 
very ill. The Red Cross called 
his parents, Mr. and Mrs. Louis 
Rothchild of Chambers and took 
him to “Our Lady of Lourdes 
Hospital” in Norfolk where he 
remained until his father accom- 

panied by George Kelly arrived 
there after him. He i« much 
better at this time. This news 

was broadcasted over the Nor- 
folk station late Sunday evening. 

Mr. and Mrs. J. W. Walter went 
to Clearwater Friday to visit at 
the August Walter home and 
also to help with some spring 
work. They returned home Sat- 
urday. Their son, Pfc. Floyd Wal- 
ter, accompanied them and went 
from there to Tilden, where he 
joined a group of Omaha students 
and went back to his school 
duties. 

Mrs. Rena Feyerherm, who had 
spent Several days visiting in 
Wayne, Nebr., at the home of her 
daughter, Mr. and Mrs. William 
Pfiel and family, came home Sun- 
day. 

Mr. and Mrs. Loran Coppoc, of 
Omaha, arrived here Tuesday of 
last week for a visit at the Clair 
Grimes home. Loran was hav- 
ing his semester vacation. 

Mr. and Mrs. Alvin Tangeman 
and family, Mrs. Jane Tange- 
man, Mr. and Mrs. Arthur Tan- 
geman and girls, the Misses 
Earleen and Ruby Jones were 

Sunday dinner guests at the R. 
M. Burtwhistle home. 

Mr. and Mrs. Louis Taggart 

and family visited at the Elmer 
Wandersee home Sunday after- 
noon. 

Mrs. Jennie Gibson, Mr. and 
Mrs. Lloyd Gibson and family, 
Jim Gibson and daughters and 
Mr and Mrs. Ralph Hoffman and 
family had dinner in Chambers 
Sunday with Mrs. Mabel Head- 
man. 

Miss Delores Albers spent the 
week-end with) Mary Lou Spath. 

Mrs. Louisa Lowery, Mrs. Mag- 
gie Smith and Nellie Smith had 
dinner with Mr. and Mrs. Ed 
Smith and family, Sunday. Vir- 
ginia Hanna spent the afternoon 
there. 

Mr. and Mrs. Glee Grimes and 
Jim Grimes visited at the Clair 
Grimes home Sunday afternoon, 
with Mrs. Edward Grimes and 
twin daughters. 

Mr. and Mrs. Pete Sorensen 
and Elverda visited with the Ar- 
thur Fluckey family Sunday af- 
ternoon. 

Seaman 2-c Wayne Rowse of 
Camp Parks, Cal., arrived in 
Chambers Saturday afternoon on 

a leave from the Navy. He will 
spend the time with his wife and 
with his parents, Mr. and Mrs. 
George Rowse and family. 

Mrs. Gladys Green and Maur- 
vin and Dewey and Delores Brit- 
tell had 6 o’clock dinner with Mr. 
and Mrs Duke Reed Monday 
evening. 

Mr. and Mrs. Frank Porter and 
daughters, Mrs. Wayne Rowse 
and Mrs. Vernon Smith drove to 
Norfolk Saturday. 

Rev. Scott, of O’Neill, had din- 
ner with Rev. and Mrs. Harris 
Sunday evening. 

Doris Kiltz spent the week-end 
with Kathryn Haussler in the C. 
V. Robertson home. 

George Smith and Charles 
Spath made a business trip to 
Plainview Thursday. 

Mr. and Mrs. C. E. Martin and 
Barbara Jean Wilcox, Mr. and 
Mrs. W. E. Martin and family 
had dinner Sunday with Mr. and 
Mrs. W. P. Martin and Mr and 
Mrs! C. M. Martin. Mrs. L. D. 
Scroggin, who is visiting her 
daughter, Mrs. C. M. Martin, was 
also there. Callers in the after- 
noon were, Mr. and Mrs. Walter 
Jutte and Miss Margaret Knight. 

Luetta Lenz spent Wednesday 
and Thursday evenings with 
Jean Wandersee. 

Mrs. J. M. Stewart, of Denver, 
Col., arrived in Grand Island 
Thursday on her way to Cham- 
bers for a visit at the home of 
her daughter, Mr. and Mrs. Paul 
Roth and girls. Mr. and Mrs. 
Roth drove to Grand Island after 

j her that day. 
Mrs. Williard Thomson and 

children spent the week-end with 
the Roy Backaus family. 

I Mrs. Edward Grimes and 
daughters, of Tilden, are visiting 
here at the Clair Grimes home. 

Miss Suzan Kinnier had a very 
unfortunate accident, while spon- 
soring the Senior Class on their 
Sneak Day in Lincoln, Saturday 
of last week. She had taken a 
shower and was leaving the show- 
er room, when she slipped on the 
wet floor and fell breaking both 
bones in her right ankle. She was 
taken to St. Elifizabeths Hospital 
where the ankle was X-rayed 
and set. 

Maxine and Marion Unangst, 
of Bartlet, spent the wee-end with 
Ruth Albers in the John Albers 
home. 

The Baptist Church held spec- 
ial services Sunday for Mothers 
Day. Rev. Harris delivered an 

appropriate sermon for the occas- 
ion, and they also had special 
music. After Jhis the men of the 
church presented each mother 
with a lovely rose. 

George Thomson and T. E. 
Newhouse have had George’s 
little Air-Plane up several times 
this week. They took it up Sun- 
day for the first time since it 
was re-assembled and checked. 

The Senior Class of the Cham- 
bers High School enjoyed a 
Sneak Day in Lincoln last week. 
They were sponsored by the Sup- 
erintendent, Miss Suzan Kinnier. 
Mrs. Duane Carson, Mrs. Lloyd 
Gleed, Mrs. George Kelly and 
Mrs. William Reninger furnished 
the cars and took the young 
people down there. Places of in- 
terest that the class visited were 
the following: State Capitol, 
Morril Hall, Agricultural School, | 
Penitentiary, Lincoln Star and 
broadcasting station. Some of 
them also attended the Track 
tournament held in the Stadium. 
They left Chambers for Lincoln’ 
Thursday morning and returned 
home Saturday afternoon. Every-1 
one reported a very enjoyable 
and educational trip and regrett- 
ed very much the accident which 
happened to Miss Kinnier on the 
morning that they were to start; 
home. 

Mr. and Mrs. Clarence Kiltz 
and Doris and Miss Kathryn1 
Haussler had dinner Sunday with 
Mr. and Mrs. Clyde Kiltz. 

Baccalaurate Services were I 
held for the Senior Class in the 
High School Auditorium Sunday 
evening May 14. The Services 
were as follows: 
Processional Mrs. Schabacker 
Invocation Rev. Albert Harris 
Song .... Community Choir 
“In the Cross of Christ I Glory” 
Scripture Reading Rev. Ken-, 
-- neth J. Scott 

“My Shepherd’s Song” .. 
....Community Choir 

Message Rev. Kenneth J. Scott 
Song, “Faith of Our Fathers” 
—-- Community Choir' 

Benadiction Rev. Albert Harris 
Commencement exercises will 

be held in the Auditorium this 
coming Friday evening, -May 19. 

In order that everyone may 
have an opportunity to purchase 
poppies on Poppy Day, the Worn- 1 

en s Auxiliary of the Chambers 
Legion will offer them for sale | 
Saturday, May 20, as well as, 
May 27. 

These Poppies are all made j I with patience and care by our 
disabled War Veterans at the 
Veterans Hospital in Lincoln. 
Many work throughout the year 
fashioning these tiny flowers, the 
Symbol of Sacrifice in World, 

j War I, and by this means are 
enabled to make a few pennies 
poppies go for soldier care and 
of their own, as all profits from 
rehabilitation. 

Show your gratitude for the 
Sacrifice made for you and yours 1 

by wearing one of these remind-, 
ers of our brave soldiers who 
have fought for us and are now 
fighting all over the world. 

Sammy, the small son of Mr.; 
and Mrs. Ernest Young, had the 
misfortune of being kicked in the 
face with a horse Tuesday. Al-1 
though no bones were broken, 
his face was badly scratched and 
bruised. 

Mrs. E. M. Brooks and Mrs. 
Victor Harley drove to Rock 
Springs, Wyo., Sunday, to visit I 
with Mrs. Brooks’ son-in-law, I 
Sam Killum, who is very ill in, 
the hospital there. 

The Junior Class of the High 
School had a Class Party Mon- 
day evening. They drove to 
O’Neill to attend the show. 

The fire alarm sounded in 
Chambers early Monday even- 

ing. The fire was in one of the 
Tibbetts cabins in the south and 
east part of town, where the Hall 
family are living. There was1 
very litle damage done. 

Mrs. Art Walter and Dennie 
left Wednesday morning for, 
Charleston, S. C., to visit Cpl. I 
Art Walter, who is stationed 

i there. 
| Mrs. Katie Jacobson, of Sioux J ! City, arrived in Chambers last j 
week for a visit with relatives1 
and friends. 

A business transaction has 
been completed whereby Joe1 
Doas, Chambers dry goods mer-! 
chant, has become the owner of 
the W. A. Smith dry goods store, 
/which joins him on the east. 
He plans to remove the partition 
and make one store of the two. 

Mrs. Robert Farrier and son 
arrived home from California! 
Tuesday evening. She will stay 
with her parents, Mr. and Mrs.! 
Chet Fees. 

INMAN ITEMS 

Mrs. Ted Hopkins and little 
daughter, Karon, went to Sioux 
PCity Friday where they spent 
the week-end with Miss Norma 
Hopkins, who is a nurse in St. 
Vincent’s Hospital. 

Mr. and Mrs. C. Rutledge, of 
Spencer, spent Sunday here with 
Mrs. Rutledge’s mother,, Mrs. 
Emma Kivett. 

Mr. and Mrs. Harry Renner 
and daughter, Bonnie Lou, of 
Mankato. Kansas, arrived Satur- 

1 day evening to spend Mothers’ 

Day with Mr. and Mrs. A. Ren- 
ner. Mr. and Mrs. Ercle Renner 
and little son of Neligh, also spent 
Sunday in the Renner home. 

Mrs. Robert Taylor returned 
to her home in Beatrice Tues- 
day, after spending several days 
with her parents, Mr. and Mrs. 
G. E. Moor. 

Mrs. I. L. Watson daughter, 
Carolyn, and son, Sammie, went 
to Lincoln Tuesday, where they 
spent a couple of days. From 
Lincoln they went to Chicago, 
where they will spend a couple 
of weeks with Mrs. Watson’s 
daughter, Mrs. Clifford Opper. 

Mrs. Anna Clark had most of 
her chilldren and grandchildren 
with her on Sunday. Those 
present were Mr. and Mrs. Ralph 
Moor and son, Harlan, Arthur 
Clark and daughter, Wilda, Mr. 
and Mrs. Bob Stevens and two 
children, Mr. and Mrs. Gene 
Clark and two sons. Dinner was 
served at noon. 

Miss Emma Stevens returned 
to Wayne Sunday afternoon, af- 
ter spending the week-end with 
her parents, Mr. and Mrs. Earl 
Stevens. 

Mr. and Mrs. Chet Youngs 
drove to Osmond Sunday where 
they spent the day with Mrs. 
Youngs parents. 

Mr. and Mrs. Gerald Reiser 
and litle son, who live north of 
O’Neill, were guests of Mr. and 
Mrs. Herbert Rouse on Sunday. 

Mr. and Mrs. Clarence Burger 
of O’Neill, were guests of Mr. and 
Mrs.T. D. Hutton on Sunday. 

Mrs. Pete Kelley and daughter, 
Sharon, of Omaha, visited Mr. 
and Mrs. Merl Sparks and fam- 
ily Saturday evening 

Mrs. Clarence Hansen enter- 
tained a number of little folks 
at a party Saturday afternoon 
May 13, in honor of the fourth 
birthday of her son, Roland. 
Games were played and a nice 
lunch served by Mrs. Hansen. 

The Baccalaureate services for 
the Senior Class were held in 
the auditorium of the School 
house Sunday night, Rev. E. B. 
Maxcy delivering the address. A 
community choir furnished the 
music, with Mrs. Mary Hartigan 
at the piano. The commence- 
ment exercises will be held Fri- 
day night, with Rev. Dawson 
Park as speaker. 

C-B Earl Stevens, who has 
been in the Aleutian Islands 
arrived home Tuesday on fur- 
lough, for a visit with relatives 
and friends. 

Mrs. Harvey Tompkins and 
two children went to Utica Tues- 
day for a visit with her parents, 
Mr. and Mrs. Carl Caldwell. 
They returned home Thursday. 

The Rebekah’s are planning to 
entertain the District Meeting 
here on June 7. 

Mrs. is.aie conau'a ceieoratea 
her 74th birthdlay on Sunday. 
The following guests and rela- 
tives from out of town were 
present: Mr. and Mrs. Emory 
Peterson of Ainsworth; Mr. ana 
Mrs. Ralph Peterson, of Page; 
Mrs. Wayne Schaffer, of Omaha; 
Oliver Ross and family, of Spen- 
cer; Mrs. George Conard and 
son, Nate, of Meek; Mrs. Bridget 
Swanson and Mr. and Mrs. 
Charles Richter and son, O’Neill. 
Dinner was served at noon 

Pfc. Virgil Marr, wife and baby 
of Fort Leavenworth, have been 
visiting her parents. Mr. and Mrs. 
Dan Sholes, the past week. 

Mr. and Mrs. I. L. Watson have 
received word that their son-in- 
law, Capt. Clifford Opper has 
been awarded the Distinguished 
Flying Cro6s. He is with the 
15th Air Forces in Italy. Capt. 
Opper has beeu overseas since in 
January. Previously he was 

awardea^fee^Air Medal with two 
Oak Leaf 'CH^sters. General 
Turning, commanding the 15th 
Air Force, presented the D. F. C. 
to Capt. Opper. after he landed 
from his mission.He was also 
given the European Theatos Rib- 
bon with bronze cross and bronze 
s/tar for the Battle of Italy. 

Robert Hutton, »on of Mr. and 
Mrs. T. D. Hutton, received his 
“wings” and was commissioned 
on May 12. He is now Ensign 
Robert Hutton and will be station- 
ed at Jacksonville, Florida. 

EMMET NEWS 

Miss Clara Babl arrived home 
Sunday, after helping Mrs. Ray 
Richards with the work the past 
week. 

Mrs. Mary Lewis visited at the 
Billy Claussen home Sunday 
evening. 

Mrs. Walter Pease and son, 

Merle, called on Mrs. Henry 
Benze Saturday afternoon. 

Cpl. Raymond Winkler depart- 
ed Friday morning for Camp 
Pickett, Va., afer spending a fur- 
lough with his parents, Mr, and 
Mrs. Joe Winkler and family. 

Mr. and Mrs. John Claussen, of 
O’Neill, and Mrs. Otto Claussen, 
anid daughter, Burdetta Kay, 
were Sunday dinner guests at 
the Charlie Claussen home. 

Mr. and Mrs. Charles Deer- 
mer and family, of Stuart, and 

Mr. and Mrs. Ray Tunender and 
family were Sunday dinner 
guests at the Joe Ramold home. 

Mrs. Joe Babl and family and 
Mrs. Bernard Dusatka and son, 
Jimmy, called on Mrs. Henry 
Benze Sunday afternoon. 

Mr. and Mrs. Leonard Dusatka 
and Helen Marie visited at the 
Joe Babl home Sunday evening. 

Miss Rita Babl was ari over- 
night guest of Miss Rita Graham 
Sunday. 

(Continued on next page) 
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HOW TO SAVE MORE OF 
THE BABY PIO CROP 

Clean, properly-arranged "matern 
tty wards” for this year's pig crop 
can save the average hog producer 
more losses, and make him more 

money, than any other single Item 
in bis swine raising program. 

In fact, more than one-third of 
all swine losses are caused by fail- 
ure to take proper precautions at 
farrowing time and during the first 
few weeks after pigs are horn Here 
are some suggestions that may help 
prevent these losses. To start out 
with, a baby pig hasn't much 
chance to make Its owner a profit 
unless it comes from strong, virile, 
well-nourished breeding stock. 
Farmers should take particular care 

to use breeding animals that fcre 
free of brucellosis, which causes far 
more losses than most owners rea- 

lize. Before farrowing time, the 
brood sow should be given well-bal- 
anced rations containing sufficient 
proteins, vitamins and minerals, so 

she can produce rugged, healthy 
Pigs. 

When it is Itme for furrowing, 
the sows should have dry, sanitary 
quarters, with plenty of bedding. 
Guard rails should be provided to 
save the pigs from being crushed. 
Every producer should make a prac- 
tice of disinfecting the navel stump 
of pigs at birth, to prevent Joint 111 

and other Infections which enter by 
this route. 

At the age of two to three days 
the pigs should hare access to clean 
sod or soil, to prevent nutritional 

A hot water jug te protect new 

born pigs egalnet chilling. 

anemia. If other disturbances ap 
pear, or If the pigs begin to show 
unthriftinesa, a veterinarian should 
he called to determine the cause 
because prompt action in correcting 
such conditions may make the dif 
ference between profit and loss on 

the season's operations. The sows 

and their litters should be placed 
on clean pasture, as tar as possible 
from the germs and parasites of old 
hog lots. At weaning time the pigs 
should be immunised against chol 
era, and in erysipelas areas, against 
erysipelas. These simple steps In 
getting the young pigs off to a 

good start can mean a great deal 
to the coming year’s profits. 
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One 

Supply Line the 
Axis Can’t Cut 

4 

* ALL the submarines in the German navy 
r\ can’t cut this supply line, even though 
they would very much like to. Credit, we’re 
talking about. Direct lines of bank credit 
extend from America’s banks into tens of 
thousands of business concerns engaged in 
war production. This credit keeps production 
rolling. It is vital to our entire war effort. You 
will find a plentiful stockpile of it at this bank, 
ready for use. What are your needsf 

O’NEILL NATIONAL BANK 
O’NEILL, NEBRASKA 

Member Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation 

■I 8 

Money spent for War Bonds goes 
to the front. Sometimes it provides 
spectacular equipment like planes, 
oft times it buys a runty donkey 
like this American soldier is taking 
ashore in Italy. The quicker your 
dollars go into action, the sooner it 
will be over. Buy More War Bonds. 

V. S, Treasury Department 

1864-1944 

BOTTLE OF 

CALIFORNIA SHAFTERS 

NEW POTATOES JSS 
5 S*_25c 
10 ST._48c 

OMAR FLOUR 
50 .... $1.89 

SUGAR 10 LBb.g 63c 
ANOTHER 1,000-LB. 

SHIPMENT OF 

CANDY 
Chocolates, Mints, Jellies. 

Candies of all kinds. 

KUBA S, 1& 29c 
FANCY COOKIES 

\ Raisin and Fig Bars or 
Frosted Sandwich 
Cookies — PER LB. _ 

PEANUTS IN SHELL 
| Fancy 1 Lb. 

Large A Bag _Lw\ 

ENGLISH WALNUTS 
Fancy 4 Lb. IQ. 
Large I Bag A#l 

JERSEY 

CORN FLAKES ST. 6c 
JOHNSON CAFE 

CRACKERS 2 £„ 23c 
CHERRIOATS 2 •gs. 

ORANGE JUICE 
™ 1 St. 45c 

KARO SYRUP ASES 
Light or Os. <C# 
Dark A*I Bottle Ul 

VARNEY'S FANCY CREAM 

CORN 2 rN.V 21c 

Free Garden Seeds 
Plant a late Victory Garden. 

Points may go on Canned 
Vegetables again. 

With every grocery order of 
$4.00 or more we will give FREE 
Eight 5c Packets or Four 10c 
Packets of any kind of Garden * 

Seeds we have left — or will ¥ 
give you a 24-oz. Bag of Wax 
or Green Beans, or a 3-oz. Bag 

of Watermelon Seeds. 

BUY 

Canned Vegetables 
While the Points Are Off [ 

We have the finest brands — 

Libby's, Del Monte, P. & G., 
Blackbird, and Lushus. ! 

TOP OF ALL 

PEAS 2 SJ 25t 

Gallon Cans 
of Fruit 

PLUMS AND PRUNES 
Gallon Jf}~ 
Can _ 4jl 

PEACHES AND PEARS 
ay- 69t 

BLACK AND WHITE 
CHERRIES w?ftsLON 

SARDINES-PILCHARDS 
MACKEREL 
2 £r ■_ 29c 

CATSUP ST 89c 
ALSO BOTTLED CATSUP d 

CHRYSTAL WHITE 
LAUNDRY Y Bars 7C# 
SOAP I for ... LJl 

We buy Eggs 7 Days a Week-Night or Day 
lc per Doz. extra in trade. We always pay top market price. 

CASH OR TRADE 

Mineral Blocks-SackMinerals 
It pays to feed livestock good minerals. K. D. All-Round All- 
Season Perfect Minteral Mixture. In block or sack. Save dollars 
on your feed cost. We guarantee these minerals to be as good 

as minerals you are paying double what we charge. 
Feed to Cattle, Hogs or Sheep In Bag or 50-Lb. Blocks 

loorr 500E-M4” 1000£ $28°° 
NEW DEAL OIL CO. 
Farmers — Bring in Your Barrels for Gas, Tractor 

Fuel, and Kerosene 
FILL AT OUR LOW WHOLESALE BULK PRICE 

Rubber Reliners for Car or Truck Tires -- all sizes 
XL Pressure Gun Grease 10 Kb99c !?“• $2.95 
DARK AXLE GREASE 10Kb69c 25 Kb $1.39 
TRANSMISSION GREASE 2 g£ 99c 5 Si _ $2.49 


